








In relation to your request for a representative within CAHS for queries pertaining to the 
Inquiry, please contact Ms Kylie Mulcahy, Director, Office of the Chief Executive, via 

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide comment on this extremely important issue. 

Yours sincerely 

 Dr Aresh An
Chief Executive 

Child and Adolescent Health Service 

�-;8 August 2019

15 Hospital Avenue, NEDLANDS WA 6009 
Locked bag 2010, PERTH WA 6909 

Ph 08 6456 5214 
cahs.health.wa.gov.au 
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